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SEPTEMBER 16, 2015 

ACTION ITEM RESPONSES 
 

 

1. Issue: An attendee requested that the Department send a listserv whenever a technical guidance is 

updated, regardless of the magnitude of the revision. 

 

Response: The Department will send listservs whenever technical guidances are updated. 

 

 

2. Issue: An attendee stated that separate remedial action permits should be issued for vapor intrusion 

mitigation systems, rather than including such in ground water remedial action permits. 

 

Response: The Department does not foresee developing a third type of remedial action permit at this 

time. 

 
 

3. Issue: An attendee requested that the Classification Exception Area guidance be updated, and that 

stakeholders be involved in the process. 

 

Response: The Department has already initiated revisions to this document.  The Department 

considers this to be an Administrative guidance, not a technical guidance, and therefore stakeholder 

input is not being solicited. 

 

 


